
                                   DECATUR PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT 61 

                                                  BOARD OF EDUCATION 

         CLOSED/OPEN SESSION MEETINGS 

 

 

 

FRIENDLY REMINDER ONLY 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC  
 

 

• During the April 09, 2024 Board of Education Meeting, the Decatur Public  

Schools District #61 Board of Education approved to move there July 09, 

2024 Closed/Open Session Regular Meetings to July 16, 2024.  

• Open Session will begin at 5:00 PM and the Board of Education will  

immediately move to Closed Executive Session.  

 

• The Board of Education will resume Open Session in the 1st Floor Board 

Room at 6:30 PM at the Keil Administration Building, 101 West Cerro 

Gordo Street, Decatur IL 62523. 

 

 

For additional details please contact Board Secretary Melissa Bradford at 

mbradford@dps61.org and/or by calling 217 362-3010 or 217 362-3011. 
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